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To the Editor:

As Moderator of the Town of Wayland, it is my privilege and responsibility to identify,
interview and appoint members to Wayland’s Public Ceremonies Committee, which was
established by vote of the 1994 Annual Town Meeting “for the purpose of overseeing public
ceremonies including the Memorial Day parade and other ceremonies and occasions as it
deems appropriate.”

I will be appointing one person to serve as a member of that committee for a three-year term
expiring on June 30, 2012 and one member who will serve until June 30, 2011.

It is my hope that candidates for the Public Ceremonies Committee may be interested in
helping to produce the traditional Memorial Day parade as well as town-wide observances
and festivities that will encourage wider participation in town government by recogmzmg
volunteers who have given their time, energy and skills to the Town.

Although no money has been appropriated to compensate members of the Committee for
their time, I hope that a number of candidates will take advantage of this opportunity to
serve the Town by sending me a note at 32 Hampshire Road, Wayland, MA 01778, on or
before June 30, 2009 summarizing his or her qualifications and the reasons that they wish to
serve on the Public Ceremonies Committee. Candidates may call me at (508) 358- 7438 or
(617) 742-9310 for further information or e-mail me at :

C. Peter R. Gossels, Moderator
of the Town of Wayland
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